
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 03-059 
 
DATE: June 2, 2003 
 
TO: RFWT Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Jeff Clark 
 
SUBJECT: RFWT Engine Numbering 
 
 
 
 
 It has been brought to the attention of the Test Monitoring Center that five sets of roller followers 
have been etched with previously designated engine numbers. The sets in question are 103 through 107. 
To avoid any possible problems caused by the duplicate numbering, these sets are to have an ‘A’ suffix 
added to them for reporting purposes. Subsequently, these five sets will be referred to as 103A through 
107A. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 

c:  ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/rfwt/memos/mem03-059.pdf 
 
Distribution:  Email 
 
  


